
 

  

  

 

           

            

 

            

 

22nd March 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

‘My Future Destination’ Careers Fair 25th March 

To raise the aspirations and awareness of opportunities for our learners, we are holding our annual Careers Fair 

Virtually!  We have many companies and universities attending via a virtual platform who will be available to talk to 

our learners about careers and courses to inspire and inform their future options. 

Learners from all year groups will be attending throughout the afternoon, and parents/carers are invited to join the 

virtual platform, to engage with any of the guests to discuss future career choices and look at the opportunities 

available post 16 and post 18. 

Please encourage your son/daughter to make good use of this time and consider things like possible future work 

experience or placements, job roles and apprenticeship pathways, degree programmes and industrial placements and 

also graduate roles.  This fair will allow learners to understand what they need to achieve to become successful in their 

field.  It is important that our learners are aware and informed of the wide range of opportunities available to them. 

If you would like to attend, please take a look at the information attached and use either the QR code or follow the link 

https://ldeutc.educationconnectlive.com/ to register to join us.  Would you please be mindful that our learners only 

have 50 minutes to go around the virtual booths and your consideration to them as a priority would be appreciated 

when it comes to the ‘Live Chat’ area within each booth. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Janice Tricks 

Janice Tricks 

Careers Leader 
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